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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
I do hope you all were able to have some family time over the Easter break and made the most of 

the warmer weather.   
 

Thank you to all the families who took part in the Easter Egg trail around Cuddington village. 
Everyone who paid for a trail will be bringing home an Easter Egg - I have just handed out 117 

eggs! Well done to Emilia S and Alice G for winning an additional egg in the lucky draw; Mrs 

Humphreys and Jacob won the best Easter display (as voted for by the children). Once again thank 

you to our anonymous donors of the eggs, especially since the surplus eggs went to a children's 
hospice. Good luck to Hamish and others who are completing a sponsored walk for Pace at the 

weekend. 
 
Mrs Price 
 

 
School website 
All the information for the new class topics is available on the school website. 
 

 
Junior children 
We just wanted to make parents aware that this term the PSHE focus for the Junior children is the 

about relationships, puberty and sex education for year 6 children only. If you would like further 

information, please see our PSHE policy on the school website. 
 

 
After School Clubs 
As you have seen from the letters we have sent out this week, there are lots of afterschool sports 

activities on offer (eight in total across both sites). There are still some places available in some of 

the clubs, please look on School Gateway if you are still interested in booking.  We will be offering 
Friday afternoon cricket to year 3 & 4 from Monday. 
 

 
School Uniform 
We have added skorts (grey) and navy checked playsuits to the school uniform list. Now that the 
shops have opened, all children should be wearing black school shoes. 
 

 
Good news... 
Mr Diamond our piano teacher, and Ms Mahoney, the singing/woodwind teacher were married in 
the Easter holidays. We send them our heartfelt congratulations. 
 

 
School Spring Raffle 
Don't forget to buy your raffle tickets on school gateway- £100 John Lewis voucher, meal voucher, 
meat hamper to be won! 
 

 
Headlice 
We have had a reported case of headlice on the Junior site.  Please could we ask that all parents 
check their children's hair and treat accordingly if needed.   
 

 
Competition  
Haddenham Rotary is running its annual Young Photographer Competition again this year giving 
young people another creative opportunity.  The subject - with absence of socialising in mind - is 

"Still Life".  An information poster and entry form are attached.  Closing Date is midday 31 July 

2021  
 
Veg Power 
As part of Veg Power's on-going mission to encourage the UK to eat more veg, they would like to 

make it easier for parents and carers to add more veg to children's lunchboxes. See attached flyer 
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for ideas.  

 
  
Stars of the week 
Little Owls - Julia and Amara 
Yr 1 - John and Oliver  
Yr 2 - Ben and Mason  
Yr 3 - Zachary and Finlay 
Yr 4 - Esme and Ewan 
Yr 5 - Hannah and Holly 
Yr 6 - Austin and Courtney 
  
Leaves  
Yr 2 - Aurora 
  
  
Payments 

F4 CADS Spring raffle - £5 for 5 tickets until 30/4 
Afterschool Sports Clubs - few places available booking via the School Gateway App  


